
Dear Westpine Parents, 
 
It is hard to believe that fall is upon us and school may finally be resuming soon. 
 
During the beginning of the 2019/2020 school year, the WPMS PTO was active in 
support of our students, teachers and staff. 
 
6th Grade School Dance (Sports Theme) 
Family Night (Hooters in Sunrise) 
American Heart Association Dance (all grades) 
Holiday Teddy Bear Drive for Kids In Distress 
 
And much more... 
 
None of this is possible without member support! We are hoping to catch up and 
do even more for our Westpine community this year. Please join PTO today, by 
clicking on the following link, the fee is only $8.00. 
 
https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8t4L6f8Pry 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jacqueline A. Guzman 
 
PTO President 
 


